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Religious Instruction in School Hours 
 
In accordance with Education Queensland Policy (SCM-PR-021) schools are 
able to deliver an authorised program of Religious Instruction to students who are 
members or have parental consent to attend such programs as identified. 
 
Religious instruction from approved instructors of a faith group is facilitated when: 
 

• there are members of a faith group in attendance at the school; and 
• there is capacity of the faith group to deliver an authorised program. 

 
This memo is to inform parents that there is no approved program of Religious 
Instruction currently being delivered at Corinda State High School. 
 
The school has an appointed School Chaplain who is available to students, staff 
and students.  At various times during the year special non-denominational 
services are conducted.  Parents are informed of this in advance, and students 
are required to obtain parental permission to attend. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns in relation to Religious Instruction at 
Corinda State High School, please do not hesitate to contact either the School 
Chaplain or a member of the Administration team. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Helen Jamieson 
Principal  


